
Calendar of Weekly Events 

Sunday, July 21 

10:00 a.m. Worship Services (Sanctuary) 
11:00 a.m. Sunday School Classes 

12:00 p.m. Session Meeting 

Monday, July 22 

1:00-4:00 p.m. Women’s Bible Study (Youth Area) 

Tuesday, July 23 

9:30 a.m.-2:00 p.m. Mission Sewing (Rm. 105) 

Wednesday, July 24 

9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Mission Sewing (Rm. 105) 

Friday, July 26 

8:00-9:00 a.m. Men’s Breakfast (Black Walnut Cafe) 

Sunday, July 28 

Youth Soup Kitchen 

Jr. High Mission Trip Departs 

10:00 a.m. Worship Services (Sanctuary) 
11:00 a.m. Sunday School Classes 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Loving God  •  Investing in People  •  Living Generously 

 

First Presbyterian Church 

2727 N. Loop 336 W., Conroe, TX 77304 
Church Office (936) 756-8884   Fax (936) 756-8842 

Website:  www.fpcconroe.org 
Facebook:  http://www.facebook.com/fpcconroe 

 

Staff 

Rev. Dr. David H. Green, Senior Pastor   
Dena Sowden, Director of Christian Education 

Brandon Folts, Director of Music 
Nadine Wilkinson, Organist 
Shirley Dukes, Parish Nurse 

Sharon VanSchuyver, Church Administrator 
Yvonne Rose, Office Assistant 

 
 

  
   

Sunday School  

Children and Youth  

11:00 a.m.:  3 yr. olds thru K Rm. 202
11:00 a.m.:  1st - 3rd Grade, Rm. 200 

11:00 a.m.:  4th - 6th Grade, FLC 
11:00 a.m.:  7th -12th Grade, FLC 

Adult Classes 

Discussing God’s Word — 11:00 a.m. (Rm. 206) Acknowledging God  
Fellowship — 11:00 a.m. (Rm. 204) Christ Revealed, a video series  

Bereans — 11:00 a.m. (Rm. 105) The Study of The Epistle to the Hebrews  

Exploring Our Faith — 11:00 a.m. (FPC Library) Studying How Jesus 
Became God: The Exaltation of a Jewish Preacher from Galilee,  

by Bart Ehrman.  
Jesus & Java — 11:00 a.m. (Parlor) Summer Study Series on various Bible topics 

Prayer List 

Members: Polly Miller, Jean Heasley, Sarah Gutekunst, Joan Purdom, 

Clyde Cruikshank, Joanne Tralmer, Virginia Tamborello, Peaches Grams, 
Frances Mitchell, Ben Hughes, Lorraine Bosse, Judy Weinburger, Annetta 
Rose, Jeanette DeFee, Marilyn Noel, Pat Smith, Carolyn Hebert, Jeanne 
Leverette, Virginia Olivier, Jane LaMaster, Evelyn Kenward, Fay Harrison, 
Tom & Alma Braaten, Linda Kimberly, Philip Williamson 

Members’ Relatives & Friends: Ann (Ebanks), Effie B. (West), Paul M. 

(Alan Moore), Lee H. (Helms), Bart S. family and Alan B. (Swoboda), Freddy 
G. and Cy S. (Taylor), Lee H. and Gene H. (Helms), Bubba & Ashley M. 
(Miller), Deborah R. (Rose), Caleb & Michaela W. (Henderson), Meghan M., 
Eddie & Harry S., Liz B. family (Havens family), Lisa & her children (Webb), 
Gerald H. (Roberts), Tamara B. (Harrison), Ruby G., Beverly F. (S. Walker), 
family of Leslie M. and Martha K. (Juhl), Janis H. and Katie B. (Pohla), John 
C. (Hill), Tucker H. (Hudson), Nikkia (Wilmberly), Virginia R. (Smith family), 
families of Layne & Jerry and Peggy & family (Voorhees), Dana K. (Short 
family), Stephen R. (Heasley)  

 

Ministry Team Elders 

Administration: Sally DeStefano (2019, Chair), John Lancaster 
(2020), Todd Harrell (2021) 

Building & Grounds:    David Henderson (2019, Chair), Warren Taylor (2020) 

Care-Prayer:   Joanne Tralmer (2020) 

Discipleship:   Anne Elms (2019, Chair), Mark Sowden (2021), Anne 
Spinks (2021) 

Fellowship:   Shirley Dukes (2021, Chair) 

Membership:   Sharon Walker (2019, Chair), Gabby Alvarez (2020) 

Missions:   Tom Young (2019, Chair) 

Worship:   Gaylon Wood (2019, Chair), Karen Clark (2021) 

Matthew Green - Youth Elder (2019), Kyle Williams - 

Youth Elder (2019) 

      Trustee: Ron Bailey (2019), Keith Stewart (2020), Cara Wood 
 (2021) 

Worship Schedule 

10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

11:00 a.m. Sunday School Classes for All Ages  

Welcome 

for Sunday, July 21st 

http://www.fpcconroe.org/
http://www.facebook.com/fpcconroe


Attendance - July 14th 

10:00 a.m. Worship Service - 194 
Online Attendance - 26 

Today’s Ushers 

B.C. Linton 

Today’s Worship Leader 

Sally DeStefano 
 

Church Family Good Things to Know  

Future Planning 

July 28-August 3 - Jr. High Mission Trip 

August 14 - CISD Begins 

August 28 - Presbyterian Day School Begins 

September 1-8 - Family Promise Week 

September 2 - Labor Day (Church Office Closed) 

September 8 - Regular Church Service Schedule Resumes 
(9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Services) 

September 8 - Grandparents Day 

September 23 - Autumn Begins 

September 28 - Session Work Day 

 

Save the Date 

Visitors Welcome to FPC 

First Presbyterian Church of Conroe welcomes you. If you are in-
terested in learning more about our church or wish to become ac-
tive in our ministry teams and activities, please fill out the 
“Welcome” card located on the inside of the attendance pads and 
at the Welcome Desk. The completed cards can be placed in the 
collection plate or given to one of the ushers.  

Honored Veteran  
George Henderson Cannon 

George Henderson Cannon, son of Fred and Pauline Cannon, 
was reared in Beaumont, Tx, and graduated from Forest Park 
High School. He then attended Northeast Louisiana University 
in Monroe, La, enrolling in the ROTC program.  He graduated 
with a degree in Accounting and a Commission of Second 
Lieutenant in the US Army, serving from 1971–1974. Part of 
his career was spent in Vietnam as a helicopter pilot, serving 
as a First Lieutenant, when he was discharged in 1974. 

George was a lifelong Presbyterian and became a member of 
First Presbyterian Church, Conroe in 1991, serving there until 
his death in 2008.  He served two terms as an Elder, participat-
ing in the Worship and Administrative Ministries. He also 
served on special committees such as the one to determine the 
feasibility of refurbishing the San Jacinto Church property, as 
opposed to building a new campus on another property. With 
the results of the study, the Church made the decision to build 
a new complex on a different Conroe property, and he served 
on the Building Committee for our construction of the new First 
Presbyterian Church. He was a talented wood worker and was 
very pleased to craft the pulpit, lectern, and communion table 
for the new Sanctuary in 2001.  He is survived by his son, Der-
ry Cannon and wife, Kat, and their children, Liana and Devin; 
his daughter Erin and husband Deane Osner and their chil-
dren, Mallory and Tristan. His wife, Jackye, is a member of 
FPC and very pleased to have the American flag flown in honor 
of George’s service. 

Today’s Offertory Guest, Mary Roccaforte   

Mary is an exceptional girl. She plays cello (receiving the Outstand-
ing CHS Orchestra Student of the Year award), participates in bal-
let (had a leading role in The Nutcracker this year), sings, and is an 
equestrian (with many awards in competitions). Mary is also in the 
Academy at CHS, and will be majoring in Engineering this Fall at 
Texas Tech in Lubbock. She has studied piano with Nadine  for 11 
years.   

Be Aware - Scam Alert 

Please be aware that church-goers are being targeted by scam-
mers. This typically involves a message (text or email) that appears 
to be from a pastor.  The message describes an urgent need (like a 
family struggling with the demands of house fire or medical ex-
pense) and asks you to help by purchasing a few hundred dollars 
in gift cards or credits for iTunes.  The scammer then asks you to 
reply to the message with all of the information needed to convert 
the gift cards into cash. 

Please know that Dr. Green will not ask you to purchase gift cards 
or iTunes credits to help with someone else’s financial bur-
dens.  Also, you can be sure that a message is not from the church 
if appears to be from Dr. Green, but is from an account us-
ing  @Yahoo.com, @Gmail.com, or @Hotmail.com.  Please do not 
respond to these accounts.  Emails from Dr. Green originate from 
dgreen@fpcConroe.org. 

A Pilgrimage to Israel in 2020 

Members of First Presbyterian Church are planning a trip to Isra-
el, from October 7-18, 2020, and you are invited to join in this 
journey to the Bible land. If you are interested in this opportunity,  
Jane Corbit can provide you all of the necessary information for 
planning, and can be reached at (936) 539-3900 or 
jane@whitefoxtravel.com. Limited space is available, so act now 
to secure your reservation with the group.  
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